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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 

Subject: Revision of 2.5.2.1, 2.5.2.2 Designation of Edition, Addition of a core element for 
Format of Notated Music Statement, revision of affected instructions, etc. 

 
CCC thanks IAML for raising these important issues and for continuing the discussion of the 
Glasgow meeting in 2011.  We greatly appreciate seeing these carefully thought out proposals. 
We would prefer to see more discussion and demonstration of how increasing RDA's granularity  
by the addition of the Format of Notated Music statement will support the ISBD and ISMN 
communities.  There continue to be unresolved issues between FRBR, ISBD and RDA in regards 
to edition, format of notated music and musical presentation statement. We are unable to support 
these proposals at this time but we wish to confirm our support for internationalization and 
interoperability. 


